The Kerby PTO proudly announces the new slate of nominees for the 2017-2019 Kerby PTO Board.

Vice President - Lindsey Novak

Assistant Treasurer - Kate Adams

Diversity Chair - New position - Nicole Smith

PTO Council Representative - Elizabeth Cleland

PR/Communications Chair - Lisa Shimko

Assistant Volunteer Chair - Nikki Boyle

Assistant Fundraising Chair - Jackie Armstrong

Board of Education Observer - Jen Pierin

Teacher Representative - Brooke Farrell

We will be voting on the slate at our annual meeting on May 18 at 6:30 pm in the library.

Thank you for volunteering your time to become a member of the PTO Board.